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The Last Sunday after Pentecost, also known as CHRIST THE KING SUN-

DAY, November 22, at 11:30am we plan to have Holy Eucharist outside 

here at St. Francis.  Looking forward to that day, let us refresh ourselves with 

the words from the Gospel of Luke.  You will find verse nineteen from chap-

ter twenty-two below in various versions or paraphrases of the Bible.   

And he took bread, and when he had given thanks he broke it and gave it to them, saying, “This is my 
body which is given for you. Do this in remembrance of me.”  Revised Standard  

He took some bread and gave thanks to God for it. Then he broke it in pieces and gave it to the disci-
ples, saying, “This is my body, which is given for you. Do this in remembrance of me.”  New Living 
Translation 

Taking bread, he blessed it, broke it, and gave it to them, saying, “This is my body, given for you. Eat it 
in my memory.”  The Message  

And he took bread, and when he had given thanks, he brake it, and gave to them, saying, This is my 
body which is given for you: this do in remembrance of me.  American Standard  

And he took bread, and gave thanks, and brake it, and gave unto them, saying, This is my body which is 
given for you: this do in remembrance of me.  King James  

Then he took a loaf of bread; and when he had thanked God for it, he broke it apart and gave it to them, 
saying, “This is my body, given for you. Eat it in remembrance of me.”  Living Bible 

After taking the bread and giving thanks, he broke it and gave it to them, saying, “This is my body, 
which is given for you. Do this in remembrance of me.”  Common English Bible 
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Sharing some “GOOD NEWS” column!  A new column continues in the Mini-Franciscans.  
Please email  any “GOOD NEWS” you would like to share to parish@stfrancisgoldsboro.org.   
It can be little, medium, or big news, makes no difference as long as it is GOOD!  We will all 
celebrate your “GOOD NEWS” with you!  So today we celebrate... 
• Rev. Kate will celebrate her 1 year anniversary as our Priest-in-charge on November  12, 

2020.   
• This past April 1, our organist Bill Hayes has been ministering to us with beautiful  music 

for 23 years!   
• Mitch Baker is home after a lengthy hospital stay.   

We are looking at the Altar Guild 2021 calendar and thinking just to repeat the 
2020 calendar.  We are still in need of additional volunteers!  Please send Jill an 

email at jillbrogneaux@hotmail.com if you are willing to serve.   

This little friend 
wondered over 
to say hello a 
couple weeks 

ago!   

Thank you to all who served this country! 
“Governor of Nations, our Strength and Shield: we give you 
thanks for the devotion and courage of all those who have 
offered military service for this country: 
For those who have fought for freedom; for those who laid 
down their lives for others; for those who have borne suffer-
ing of mind or of body; for those who have brought their 
best gifts to times of need.  
On our behalf they have entered into danger, endured sepa-
ration from those they love, labored long hours, and borne 
hardship in war and in peacetime. 
Lift up by your mighty Presence those who are now at war; encourage and heal those 
in hospitals or mending their wounds at home; guard those in any need or trouble; 
hold safely in your hands all military families; and bring the returning troops to joyful 
reunion and tranquil life at home; 
Give to us, your people, grateful hearts and a united will to honor these men and wom-
en and hold them always in our love and our prayers; until your world is perfected in 
peace through Jesus Christ our Savior. Amen.”    
Compiled by the Rev. Jennifer Phillips (Episcopal Church of New Jersey) 


